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We hope you enjoy this recap full of pictures from 

our 2023 annual conference! Our 2023 MASFAP 

President Tony Lubbers did a fantastic job this year 

along with Val Jensen, our Vice President and 

Conference Chair. Our keynote speaker/retired FBI 

Agent Jeff Lanza reminded us that as change agents 

we have some things in common with an FBI Agent. 

We raised over $10,000 for the Rainbow House in 

Columbia. Shout out to all of those who stepped up 

to be in our talent show—MASFAP definitely has 

talent! What an amazing and unforgettable 

conference! 
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Years of Service—5 years 

Years of Service—10 years 
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Leadership Development 

Graduates 

Great job to our 2023 Leadership Development graduates!  

Pictured from left to right: Ethan Miller, Southeast Missouri State University; 
Cynthia Travis, University of Missouri – Columbia; Susan Fisher, Columbia 

College; Kaley Williams – Kansas City University; Justin Womack, University of 
Central Missouri; Beth Walker, Saline County Career Center; Amy Hager, 

Moberly Area Community College.  

Thanks to Amy Hager for leading this program! 



Retirees 



Committee of the Year Award 

Committee of the Year: 

Program 

Val Jensen, Program 

Chair , Washington 

University  



Bob Berger Newcomer Award 

President’s Award 

Congratulations to 2023 Bob Berger Newcomer Award Recipient: 

Anna Plattner Grand River Technical School  

Award Recipient: 

Leroy Wade 

MDHEWD 



Missouri Award 

Congratulations to 2023 Missouri  

Award Recipient: 

Becca Diskin 

Missouri Southern State University 

Becca with 

past Missouri 

Award 

recipients who 

were in 

attendance at 

the  conference  



Passing of the Gavel 

2023 MASFAP President Tony 

Lubbers highlights a great year and 

passes the gavel to 2024 MASFAP 

President Matthew Kearney. Thank 

you Tony for your service to 

MASFAP! Matthew we are so excited 

for 2024!  

Thanks for attending our conference and  

for being an agent of change! 


